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Dear Parents, 

Pizza Express Trip – Thursday 7th February 

On Thursday 7th February Butterfly class will be visiting Pizza Express in Dorchester to learn how to 

make margarita pizzas out of fresh ingredients.  

This great event is free for the children to attend but to get there they will travel by coach and 

therefore we need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £3 to cover the cost of this, with the 

remaining balance being gratefully met by the School Friends.  The children will leave school just 

after 9am and return in time for lunch.  That day, children will need to bring a jumper and a coat 

with them.  

To enable your child to participate, please could you complete and sign the below permission slip 

and return to the office along with your £3 donation.  

Please speak to me or Mrs See if you have any questions.  

Many thanks, 

 
 
 
Jacquie Mowlam  
Butterfly Class Teacher 
Cheselbourne Village School   

 
Pizza Express Dorchester Trip    Thursday 7th February 2019  
 

 
I give permission for my child________________________________________________ to attend 
the school trip at Pizza Express in Dorchester on the 7th February. I understand they will be travelling 
to and from this event by school coach.  
 
 
Signed: (Parent/Carer name)___________________________________ Date:___________________ 
 
  


